
 

Purchasing Summary 
EVENT #7761 TITLE: Two By-pass Pumps COST: $112,533 

TYPE OF PROCUREMENT:  COOPERATIVE 

CONTRACT 

ANNUAL CONTRACT  ☐ 
ANNUAL MAINTENANCE AGREEMENT  ☐ 

ONE TIME PURCHASE ☒ 

CONTRACT TERM (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 

S/DBE (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 
MATRIX (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 

NOTES 

Recommend approval to procure two by-pass pumps for lift stations located at the Eastern Wharf Development from 
Thompson Pump and Manufacturing Company, Inc. in the amount of $112,533. Public Works and Water Resources 
will use the by-pass pumps to provide sanitary sewer service and station operations.  The pumps are vital for the lift 
stations which will serve the new development east of the Marriott Hotel on General McIntosh Boulevard and north 
of East President Street. 
  
The City will use a cooperative purchasing agreement with Sourcewell (formally National Joint Powers Alliance). 
Through this cooperative, the contract was competitively bid and awarded to Thompson Pump and Manufacturing 
Company, Inc. It included a one year term with multiple renewal options and expires on March 14, 2022  
 
The vendor is: 
 
           Thompson Pump and Mfg. Company, Inc.  (Port Orange, FL)(D)            $112,533 
 
A pre-proposal meeting was not conducted as the equipment is being procured through the use of a cooperative 
contract. (D) indicates non-local, non-DBE owned business. Recommend approval. 
 
Local available: No 
Total sent: 1  
Total received: 1 
 
 
 

 


